May 14, 2008

Tri-Village Bowhunters
PO Box 22
Nassau, NY 12123

Dear Christine Brennan:

My name is SSG Esk Lynch of the 1% CST 1/3 ACR Q-west Iraq. We are out of Ft Hood, TX. We
wanted to thank you for the magazines that you sent to us. We our trying to set up 2 Compound Bow Archery
range here. This will definitely increase the morale for many of the soldiers here. We have already received
permission to do so and there is about 10 of us so far that have our bows in the mail. You asked if there is
anything, we need or would like to have. I have spoken with the guys here and these are the wishes that we have
come up with. We will currently be using cardboard boxes etc for our targets. It would be very nice if we could
get a couple of GlenDel style or other 3D Deer Targets to help set up our range. Luminocks nocks would also
be nice. We could also use some Hunting videos and magazines. Large paper or other materal targets we could
staple to a 4x4 cardboard box. We really thank you for your support. You are the first Hunting club or
organization that we have received any support from. Once all of our bows get here and we get the range
running we will send you some photos of all of us to say thank you

Sincerely,

Erik Lynch

SSG Lynch Enk A.
HHT 1/3 ACR
15t CST Q-West Iraq
APO AE 09351
lynchalonzo@yahoo.com
erik.a lynch@us.army.mil



